You are invited to a drop-in information
session to learn about the seismic upgrade at
Lord Selkirk Elementary.

LORD SELKIRK ELEMENTARY
1750 E 229 AVENUE, VANCOUVER

TUESDAY, APRIL 2, 2019
3:30PM - 6:30PM
(GYMNASIUM)

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

Selkirk Elementary Seismic Project

Staff from the Vancouver School District will be
in attendance to provide information about:

* the seismic project including the work
completed to date

* project timelines
« answer questions and gather feedback

For more information, visit:
govsb.ca/selkirk-seismic-info
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Trudng Tiéu hoc Selkirk sé& to chirc mét budi théng tin
cho céng chung vao ngay 2 thang 4/2019 tu 3:30pm

dén 6:30pm. Sé c6 thdng dich tiéng Quan thoai
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